
In the event that school is cancelled 
for a number of days, we may have 
to implement the Blizzard Bags. 
Blizzard Bags are pre- made lessons 
and act ivit ies that allow students to 
work from home. St. Raphael School 
will notify you through ParentsWeb 
when a Blizzard Bag needs to be 
completed. This prevents the school 
year from extending further into the 
summer. You can find the Blizzard 
Bags under the "For Students" tab 
on the Home page of the school 
website. 

With the unpredictable January weather quickly approaching, 
we would like to remind you of our Inclement Weather 
procedures. In the event that the school needs to close, you 
will be alerted by text through the RenWeb system. Please take 
a moment to log in to RenWeb and make sure that the cell 
phone number we have on file is correct. You can change your 
cell number using the Custodial Parent Web Form in your 
ParentsWeb account.


